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Proposed Charter Amendments

DEG@garlikovcompanies.com <DEG@garlikovcompanies.com> Mon, Oct 18, 2021 at 1:49 PM
To: Citycouncil@bexley.org

I am in receipt of the communication from Clerk of Council which states “The City of Bexley recognizes that institutional racism
and discrimination exists”... It further states “The City’s Strategic Plan shall incorporate and maintain strategies to eliminate
institutional racism”...

I find these statements to be totally disturbing that Council believes that Bexley is institutionally racist. We know that that this
city and its institutions are not institutionally racist but the Charter Amendment approval will let the world know that Bexley is
stating that it is racist. I have lived in this city for a long time and this Charter Amendment needs to be voted down and
reevaluated so that any Charter changes need to be based upon fact and not the politics of the day.

Donald E. Garlikov
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